From: Glenn Humphreys [mailto:ghumphre@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 1:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Sandburg Dinner

Hi Steve,

Yesterday evening (10/21/2015) I attended the Sandburg Literary Awards Dinner at the UIC Forum. I was a guest of the Chicago Public Library Foundation. If you need additional information, please let me know. Thank you.

Glenn

From: Glenn Humphreys [mailto:ghumphre@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 8:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Sandburg Dinner

Hi Steve,

I will be attending the Sandburg Literary Awards Dinner on the evening of Wednesday, Oct. 21 as a guest of the Chicago Public Library Foundation. This is considered a working event, as Library staff are expected to discuss and promote the Library’s mission and programs.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thank you!

Glenn Humphreys

